
‭Randy Brown‬
‭Finance and Operations Officer‬
‭240 VILLA CREST DRIVE • STATE COLLEGE, PENNSYLVANIA • 16801‬
‭TELEPHONE:  814-231-1021 • FAX:  814-466-6068‬

‭To:‬ ‭Curtis Johnson‬
‭From:‬ ‭Randy Brown and Mike Fisher‬
‭Subject:‬ ‭Mount Nittany Elementary Project Update‬
‭Date:‬ ‭January 4, 2024‬

‭Recommend approval of the proposed floor plan design for the Mount Nittany Elementary project.‬
‭If approved, this design, representing the 30% design submission, will then move to the 60%‬
‭design.‬

‭As this design included feedback from various stakeholder groups including a community‬
‭discussion. As the floorplan and site design move to the 60% level, additional stakeholder and‬
‭community meetings will be offered.‬

‭As with prior presentations, the interior floorplan designs are not made available to the public on‬
‭the district website in response to safety and security concerns. They will be made available at the‬
‭Board meeting on January 8.‬
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